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December 8, 2005 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
   Re: Personal Auto Policy Revisions 
 
 
By Circular Letter To All Member Companies dated October 
26, 2005, this Bureau announced revisions to the North 
Carolina Personal Automobile Policy Program. These 
revisions are to become effective May 1, 2006. 
 
A typographical error has been brought to our attention in 
Part C2-Combined Uninsured/Underinsured Motorist Coverage 
in the Personal Auto Policy NC 00 01 06 05.  In the 
Insuring Agreement the paragraph that begins with “However, 
underinsured motor vehicle does not include any vehicle or 
equipment:”.  Paragraph 4 which says “Which is an uninsured 
motor vehicle.” was included twice in that section.   
 
In that regard, the second paragraph 4 of that section has 
been deleted.  A revised NC 00 01 06 05 has now been posted 
on our web site. 
 
Please see to it that this Circular is brought to the 
attention of all interested personnel within your company. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      F. Timothy Lucas 
 
      Personal Lines Manager 
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